
YOU’RE ALMOST HERE! 
Congratulations on participating in your  
High School’s Mobile Enrollment Project! 

 
The Office of Enrollment Management at St. Louis 

Community College at Forest Park would like to 
invite you to complete your registration process. 
Come on campus and take your STLCC One Card 

picture ID and enjoy a tour of our  
classrooms and facilities.  

Call us for one of the sessions listed below: 
Tuesday, May 24: 10 a.m.-noon or 2-4 p.m. 

Wednesday, May 25: 10 a.m.-noon 
Thursday, May 26: 4-6 p.m. 

  
To make your campus 

appointment, call: 

Angie Grosch 
314-644-9107 
We look forward  

to seeing you! 


